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Join us at the Libertarian Party of Maryland 2019 Convention!

When: Sunday, April 28th, 2019

Where: Laurienzo Brick Oven Cafe

114 South Main Street
Mount Airy, MD  21771
301-829-6900

www.lbocpizza.com
Schedule:

11:30 am Registration

Noon Jess Mears, National LP

12:50 pm Buffet lunch is served

  1:10 pm Mark Pennak, Maryland Shall Issue Executive Director

  2:10 pm Break

  2:30 pm State Central Committee Meeting – including regular business plus the following:

! Nominations and Elections for the Chairman and Executive Board.  All positions are open.

! Voting on motions to amend the State Party Program, if any (only motions presented and discussed in the Program
Committee meeting on April 9th will be considered for an up/down vote).

! Check your mailing label to verify that your MdLP dues are paid up and are therefore eligible to vote

! Minutes of the previous Central Committee meetings are in previous newsletters and on the website

þ Central Committee members may delegate a proxy:  Sign and date a statement designating another member of the
Central Committee as agent, granting that agent the power to vote in the Central Committee.  Provide the proxy
statement to the agent, who should present it to the Credentials Committee upon arrival.  A scanned copy (smart-

phones take quality photos, too) of the proxy can also be emailed to Secretary*LPmaryland.org prior to the day of
the convention.

  4:00 pm Room must be cleared

Directions:

" From Baltimore:  Take I-695 to I-70 W towards Frederick (23.6 miles).  Take exit 68 for MD 27; continue onto S Main St (signs
for MD-27 S/Damascus/Mt. Airy).  The café is on the left, 1.5 miles.

" From Washington:  Take I-495 to I-270 N towards Frederick (13 miles).  Take exit 16 toward MD-27 E/Damascus; continue on
Ridge Rd. Take MD-27 N to S Main St in Mount Airy (15 miles).  The café is on the left.

Alcohol: Cash bar, specialty soft drinks and sparkling water available.

Lunch menu:  Assorted antipasta, sautéed Old Bay shrimp, wood-fired garlic cheese bread, classic Caesar salad, fresh fish of the day
with lemon caper sauce and wild rice, grilled chicken Parmesan.  Soft drinks, tea, coffee and plain water included.  Contact Stuart

Simms (StuSimms*LPmaryland.org) in advance for vegetarian option.

Cost: $50 (click Donate Now at right side of webpage or mail check to Box 176 address).  Prior registration by midnight April 25 is
required, space is limited.  The Central Committee only meeting has no charge, must arrive after 2:10 pm.

Program Committee Meeting – April 9 (Tuesday)

Notice emailed to CC members on March 27

8:30 pm or after the conclusion of the Executive Board meeting 

Location:  9755 Knowledge Dr., Laurel MD 20723

      (Stuart Simms’ home, check website for any change)
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Don’t Miss this Annual Affair!
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Chair’s Report
There are several ways

members of the Maryland
Libertarian Party can work to
influence others towards a
free society.  The best, of
course, is running for office.
A large majority of people pay
attention to politics during the
60 to 90 days preceding a
general election, and get most
of their information from can-
didates and the media.

Another way is to work at outreach events, such as a booth on
a college campus or a local fair.  Another way is to testify at meet-
ings of the General Assembly and your local or county council.

And another way is to work on specific issues with legisla-
tors and activists.  This is a great way to leverage our limited
numbers and resources.  Working on promoting a specific issue is
valuable for several reasons:

! You are dealing with people who are influential in the politi-
cal process.  They can expand our reach and legitimacy.

! You are showing that we are consistent on individual free-
dom on all issues, all of the time.  Those who disagree with
us on many issues will be willing to listen when we show that
we’re on board with them on the issues important to them.

! Being consistent is a trait people value.  Nobody likes to
appear as a hypocrite.

! It is a way to find others who may be or may soon become
interested in Libertarianism.

Eric Blitz, the Maryland LP Director of Legislative Affairs,
has been working with civil liberties groups such as the ACLU of
Maryland, MPP (Marijuana Policy Project), and Common Cause
for several years now, and has even written potential legislation
for bills in the General Assembly.

We live in a state that is heavily Democrat, and we need to
appeal to a significant amount of these people to get towards a 

more free state.  A strategic error the Libertarian Party made back
in the 90’s was to focus recruitment mainly through anti-tax and
pro-gun groups.  While this did bring in money and new mem-
bers, it tended to make us appear much more aligned with the
conservative movement.  Further, a lot of Republicans try to use
our rhetoric and party label to garner Libertarian credibility, even
though they don’t vote our way on most issues.  Because of this,
many voters believe we’re a faction of the Republican Party, or a
more pure version of what the Republican Party should be.

Dr. Ron Paul did a much better job attracting people from
both establishment parties, as his presidential runs in 2008 and
2012 focused on foreign policy, the Federal Reserve Bank and its
inflationary policies, civil liberties, such as the War on Drugs and
the Patriot Act, and the burgeoning deficit.  His two presidential
campaigns attracted a significant amount of young people on the
left, and helped bring some of them into the Libertarian Party.

And the Republican Party rarely, if ever, promotes any signifi-
cant cutting of the budget, nor calls for major tax cuts.  Not to men-
tion, neither of the Republican Governors elected in this century
have helped pro-gun Marylanders.  We must continue to demonstrate
to those for whom these issues are important that we are the only
political party that will work to get them what they want.

The Baltimore City group leader, Jonathan Gress-Wright,
reached out to the Baltimore State’s Attorney, Marilyn Mosby,
regarding our agreement with her on refusing to prosecute mari-
juana possession without the intent to distribute, and she is going
to address the group in May.  See Jonathan’s article in this issue
of the newsletter for details.  Another MDLP member is working
on getting Maryland Comptroller Peter Franchot to address
Maryland Libertarians some time later this year.

The Libertarian Party has been solid and consistent on issues
such as the War on Drugs, a peaceful foreign policy, immigration,
gay rights, ending corporate welfare, and privacy, unlike the
Democrats, as well as gun rights, cutting spending, and ending
taxation, unlike the Republicans, since the party’s inception in
1971.  It’s time to take advantage of this, especially here in Mary-
land. — Bob Johnston

Free? State Libertarian  ISSN 1076-3155

The Free? State Libertarian is published three times/year by the

Libertarian Party of Maryland.  All material is copyrighted 2019

and may be reproduced, provided credit is given as follows:           

  “Reprinted from the Free? State Libertarian.”

Email:  LPMD.Newsletter*ICengineering.com (preferably)

Mail:  LPMD Newsletter, PO Box 321, Owings Mills, MD 21117

Fax: 214-889-3668.  Newsletter submissions are solicited.

Editor:  Robert E. Glaser, PhD

Check LPmaryland.org regularly for the current event calendar,

news, blog posts, and more!  Be certain to submit all of your

current event information to Webmaster*LPmaryland.org to get

the information online.

Content Policy
The views expressed by contributors to this publication are not

necessarily the views of the Libertarian Party of Maryland, its

Executive Board, or the Central Committee.  The Free? State

Libertarian is a first amendment publication, and welcomes

diverse participation from many sources.

The Libertarian Party of Maryland
P.O. Box 176, Abingdon, MD  21009-0176 1-800-MLP-1776

Website: LPmaryland.org

Official List Serve: MdLP-A-subscribe*YahooGroups.com

Other List Serves: LPmaryland.org/get-involved/connect

Facebook: www.Facebook.com/LPMaryland

Twitter/YouTube+: LPmaryland.org/get-involved/connect

Meetup: Meetup.com/LPmaryland

If You Are Not a Subscriber
The Free? State Libertarian is mailed to all Libertarian Party of

Maryland members and paid subscribers.  You may have received

a gratis copy (mailing label says “Join the MD Libertarian Party”)

because you are registered Libertarian, are a member of the

National Libertarian Party, or requested information.  We appreciate

you acting to:  join the MdLP with the back page form; join the

Central Committee; become a newsletter subscriber only (send $20

to above address); and/or register Libertarian (when we get 1% of the

state registered, we can end collecting petition signatures).
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Maryland sues the State of Maryland for Ballot Access
On December 27, 2018, the Lib-

ertarian Party of Maryland brought

suit against the State of Maryland in

Federal District Court.  The complaint

challenges the constitutionality of the

application of the State’s party recog-

nition law to the Libertarian Party of

Maryland, arguing it is constitution-

ally impermissible to require we peti-

tion to re-establish official party status

by obtaining 10,000 signatures of

Maryland registered voters when the

State already has proof of the neces-

sary support for such a party in the

22,338 registered voters who had cho-

sen to affiliate with the Libertarian

Party.  Party affiliation is a stronger

manifestation of support than obtaining signatures of random

Maryland voters, most of whom are not libertarians.  In Maryland,

candidates of a political party gain ballot access

only if the party is officially recognized.  

The complaint also brings a constitu-

tional challenge to the statute which re-

quires such stringent signature validation

standards when a party seeks to be estab-

lished (or in our case, re-established) via

a petition.  This stringent standard and its

robotic application is what leads us to

have so many of the signatures we collect

through petitioning invalidated, notwith-

standing that the State knows that the signa-

ture belongs to a registered voter.

The lawsuit was necessary because for a

political party to maintain its officially recognized

status in Maryland, it must either have 1% of the total

registered voters by the end of the year following a gen-

eral election (approximately 40,000 in this cycle) or receive at

least 1% of the vote in the highest statewide race in the general

election (President or Governor).  You may recall that Shawn

Quinn broke a significant barrier in 2014 when his 1.5% result in

the Governor’s race allowed us to re-qualify as a party.  

That was the first time that had happened for a third party in

Maryland in over 40 years.  Unfortunately, with a highly national-

ized (and thus hyper-partisan) race in 2018, and because there was

a Green running for Governor splitting third-party voters, Shawn

Quinn was unable to reach the 1% threshold in 2018.  This trig-

gered the petition requirement.

In March, registered Libertarians in Maryland began receiv-

ing official notices from their local Board of Elections, notifying

them that the party had lost its status and that they could remain

registered as Others-Libertarian, could unaffiliate, or affiliate with

another party.  The LPMD attempted to stop this process by

seeking a temporary restraining order from the federal court,

arguing that registration affiliations should not be changed until

the court resolved the underlying constitutional claims.  This is

most important to us because we wanted to maintain the Libertar-

ian Party as an option during the registration process at MVA,

which accounts for a significant number of new registrations.  The

party is represented by Libertarian Mark Grannis, Esquire and

Mark D. Davis, Esquire of Harris, Wiltshire &

Grannis LLP.  On January 31, 2019 the Court

heard arguments in support of the tempo-

rary restraining order.  Despite a valiant

and strong argument by Mark Grannis,

the court ruled against the LPMD and

denied the temporary restraining order. 

This allowed the Board of Elections to

remove the Party as a registration option,

even with the case pending.

The case is proceeding and is cur-

rently in the pre-hearing motions phase. 

The State has made a motion to dismiss

the case, the LPMD has filed its answer,

and the State has filed its reply.  The Court

has not yet ruled on the motion to dismiss.  If

the case is dismissed, or we are unable to win

after the hearing on the merits, we will have to peti-

tion to re-establish the party and our ballot access.  Plan-

ning for that effort is taking place now, so that we are ready if

petitioning is required.  

I’d like to thank Mark Grannis, Mark Davis, and their assis-

tant Anna Scheibmeir for all their hard work on the case.  

— Eric Blitz

... whenever the Legislators endeavour to take away, and destroy the
Property of the People, or to reduce them to Slavery under Arbitrary
Power, they put themselves into a state of War with the People, who are
thereupon absolved from any farther Obedience ... [Power then] devolves
to the People, who have a Right to resume their original Liberty, and, by
the Establishment of a new Legislative (such as they shall think fit)
provide for their own Safety and Security, which is the end for which they
are in Society. —  John Locke 
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Baltimore Libertarian News

After a couple years’ gap, I’m pleased to say the Baltimore

City subcommittee of the LPMD is experiencing a revival.  We

are holding regular meetings the third Monday of each month at

different locations around the city and have started a mailing list

where members can keep up to date on news and events every

week.  Meeting attendance is steadily growing and we have started

reaching out to and making connections with other groups that

work on issues we care about, such as the Maryland Campaign for

Liberty, TV Free Baltimore, the Baltimore Harm Reduction Coali-

tion, the Baltimore Psychedelic Society, and the Baltimore branch

of the NAACP.  We post on our Facebook page almost daily,

where you can go to find out about upcoming meetings and events

and follow commentary on local news from a libertarian perspec-

tive.

We are also excited to announce that Marilyn Mosby, the

State’s Attorney for Baltimore City, will be speaking about her

office’s new marijuana prosecution policy at our meeting on

Monday, May 20, in the Auditorium of the Southeast Anchor

Enoch Pratt Free Library in Highlandtown.  The meeting will

begin at 6:30pm and end at 7:45pm and Ms. Mosby is scheduled

to speak at 7pm.  Ms. Mosby announced in January that her office

would no longer prosecute marijuana possession without intent to

distribute, and the LPMD came out in support of this decision

soon afterwards.  We have asked Ms.

Mosby to speak her office’s policy

and about other ways she can use her

office to wind down the war on drugs.

Finally, we have booked a place

at this year’s Baltimore Pride!  Look

out for our booth at the Festival in

Druid Hill on Sunday, June 16, 11am

to 6pm.
— Jonathan Gress

The LPMD Needs a Budget

A budget sets the priorities, establishes accountability, and

creates the incentives for action that any organization needs to

grow and serve its mission.  The Libertarian Party of Maryland’s

finances have a ‘come as may’ tradition that does not establish or

use a budget, but instead spends money with ad hoc decisions of

the moment.  That is possible if not much changes from year to

year and there is no reason for growth or change, but why would

we want that?

The scope and complexity of a budget can scale up with the

size and needs of an organization.  We don’t require a particularly

intense process to achieve the values of budgeting, but unless we

are making predictions about expected income, we aren’t focusing

on the tasks necessary to raise those funds.  If we aren’t making

predictions about necessary expenditures, we are less likely to

challenge the efficacy of expenditures.  Without a budget process

it is too easy for an organization to run on auto-pilot.   One could

argue we are too small to need a budget, but that’s like saying we

are too small to set goals.  That’s what a budget does for an orga-

nization, it focuses everyone on the concrete goals for the next

year and then, hopefully, the people operating the organization are

motivated to take actions to achieve those goals.  Having repre-

sented hundreds of organizations over my legal career, both big

and small, I’ve seen that the value of a budget is more about the

process of establishing priorities and expectations than the budget

outcome itself.

I would recommend we amend our party constitution to

require that the Executive Board adopt an annual budget on or

before June 1st of each year, covering a period from July 1st

through June 30th of the following year.  This gives each newly

elected Executive Board time to review the anticipated outcomes

for the current year’s budget and set the budget for the upcoming

year.  We could stipulate that the Chair submit a budget for con-

sideration, amendment and adoption by the Executive Board or we

could let the process be flexible and collaborative.  Both systems

have virtues depending on the organization, with strong executives

favoring the former and consensus building among diverse inter-

ests needing the latter.  Expenditures would be internally validated

by being made in compliance with the budget.  We should provide

a mechanism for amending the budget during the year to adjust to

new circumstances.  Even if the budget relies upon broad catego-

ries and maintains flexibility in future expenditures, we owe it to

our contributors to demonstrate that we value their contributions

with planning and accountability that a budget provides.

— Eric Blitz

Jess Mears
National LP 

Membership & Social

Media Manager

Convention Speaker
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Letter to the Editor
A response to Gerald Schneider’s

letter in the December 2018 MDLP

Newsletter.  First, I need to say that

Gerald and I have been, and remain,

friends since we both joined the

MDLP at the founding of the Mont-

gomery County Central Committee in

September, 1980.  Nevertheless I am

writing to express my profound dis-

agreement with Gerald’s position

which he states very clearly in his

opening sentence saying “Individual

freedom to travel is a basic natural right!”  I believe that statement

is utter nonsense.  There is no such natural right.  Foreigners have

no more right to unilaterally take up residence in the United States

without proper government approval than they would have a right

to take up residence in my home without my approval.  Both are

forms of trespassing and are rightly considered to be illegal.

Gerald is essentially saying that he favors open borders,

although he doesn’t use that term, and that he would do away with

the nation state with its well defined and protected borders if it

were up to him.  That is his ultimate goal although he devotes the

rest of his letter to suggesting, “as a practical matter,” a “less than

ideal” “positive immigration program” which would do until it

becomes feasible, he implies, to replace it with his ultimate goal of

an open borders immigration policy. 

The terrible truth though, with regard to Gerald’s opinion on

immigration policy, is that I am forced to face the fact that, within

the LP, Gerald is not alone on this issue.  In fact, this became clear

to me by the action taken in the most recent LP national conven-

tion in July which modified the LP platform plank 3.4 “Free Trade

and Migration” by deleting subsection 3.4.4 in order to make it

unmistakably clear that a majority, and possibly an overwhelming

majority, of the LP are in favor of open borders.  (See article

entitled “LP platform strengthens commitment to open borders”,

LP News, August 2018, p.5.) 

For me, this change in LP policy is such a grievous error that

I have no alternative but to sever my relationship with the Liber-

tarian Party.  After forty years of supporting the LP, it is with a

heavy heart that I have come to this conclusion because this

change in policy is too crucial an error for me to overlook it.  I still

consider myself to be a libertarian (small L) philosophically but I

will be changing my voter registration to Independent and I will

no longer be supporting LP candidates with my vote.  And, of

course, I will therefore not be renewing my membership in either

the MDLP or the LP in 2019.

Sincerely,
— Jay R. Baker

Rockville, MD

On December 20, David Griggs’ letter was printed in the

Baltimore Sun:  “Young plan is flawed.”  He refers to the City

Council President’s proposal to subsidize water bills based upon

income.

The Baltimore Sun published David Griggs’ letter on De-

cember 30:  “Ending war on drugs will solve Baltimore’s crime

problem.”  He responds to an editorial (“Gun buybacks not effec-

tive in curbing shootings”), pointing out the annual murder count

of 300.  

On January 4, David Griggs’ letter was printed in the Balti-

more Sun: “Raising age to buy tobacco would be costly – to individ-

ual liberty” responding to a recent editorial, “Kids and tobacco.”  If

age 18 is sufficient to vote, why not other life decisions?

The Baltimore Sun published David Griggs’ letter on Janu-

ary 14: “The Sun’s agenda for crimefighting is muddled.”  He

opposes the war on drugs and mandatory minimum sentences.

On January 18, Dan Reed’s op-ed was printed in the Balti-

more Sun: “There will be guns and drugs in city.”  He says “Base

assumption No. 1: There will be guns.  Base assumption No. 2:

There will be drugs.”  “Accepting that there will always be guns

and drugs available means that any solutions must be persuasive

enough to disincentivize bad actors from going to the gun in the

first place.  Accepting that individuals will always have a choice

lets us to consider solutions so that they may choose wisely.”

The Baltimore Sun published David Griggs’ letter on Febru-

ary 12: “Concealed-carry doesn’t increase crime.”  He questions

the “almost nonsensical arguments.”

On February 15, David Griggs’ letter was printed in the

Baltimore Sun: “The ‘war on drugs’ has been a complete failure”

responding to a recent commentary.  He thanks the Sun for print-

ing his submissions before writing “Unfortunately, in the last

election, you had minuscule coverage of candidates for multiple

offices who had strong positions on eliminating this intrusive and

racist war.”

The Baltimore Sun had a news article on page 2 in its March

20 edition:  “Green and Libertarian parties are technically no

longer recognized in Maryland.  Here's why.”  The author con-

tacted our party spokesperson Lorenzo Gaztañaga for comments. 

Lorenzo told her that “the state’s decision to remove the party

from ballots is a ‘waste of resources’ over what is ultimately a

technicality... This is an exercise in bureaucratic abuse... Every

time you de-label these organizations, the people that have de-

cided to affiliate themselves get these confusing notes in the

mail.”  The article closed with Lorenzo’s comment “Anyone who

has gotten [the letter] in mail should know it’s not a long-term

situation.”

The Baltimore Sun published David Griggs’ letter on March

23 about the preceding news article: “The state needs to recognize

Green and Libertarian parties.”  He further explains the situation

providing some Libertarian election percentages.

  Congratulations to our public advocates (David Griggs has

the magic touch).  Every time a newspaper prints your letter and

you note yourself as a Libertarian, it tells readers that our party

exists!  Please send in reports of your success, too!
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Party Spokesperson Lorenzo Gaztañaga 443-414-6539 Lorenzo*LPmaryland.org

State Executive Board Officers
Chairman Bob Johnston 443-310-5373 Chair*LPmaryland.org

Vice Chairman Krystal Woodworth KrystalaWoodworth*gmail.com

Secretary Robert E. Glaser 410-363-6626 Secretary*LPmaryland.org

Treasurer Michael Linder 410-569-2186 Treasurer*LPmaryland.org

Membership Stuart Simms StuSimms*LPmaryland.org

At-Large Scott Spencer ScottSpencer*LPmaryland.org

Local Groups
Anne Arundel County:  Chris Wallace ChrisWallaceSr*LPmaryland.org

Baltimore City:  Jonathan Gress Gressmeister*gmail.com

Baltimore County:  Kyle Wagner Kyle.Wagner*LPmaryland.org

Carroll County:  Matthew Geiger MattGeiger*LPmaryland.org

Frederick County:  Zach Robinson ZachRobinson*LPmaryland.org

Harford County:  Martin Cohen Martin.Cohen*LPmaryland.org

Howard County:  Christopher Stanton LibertarianHoCo*gmail.com

Montgomery County:  Perla Peralta PPeralta*wau.edu

Southern Maryland:  Michael White Michael.White*LPmaryland.org

Upper Eastern Shore:  Krystal Woodworth KrystalaWoodworth*gmail.com

Western Maryland:  Ken Buckler

Copy or Clip Form E E E E E E
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Libertarian Party of Maryland Membership Form

Name: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Address: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

City, State, Zip: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

County: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Email: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Phone (day): . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Phone (evening): . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Phone (other): . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Anyone may become a member of the MdLP.  To become a voting member of the Central

Committee, your voter registration must be Libertarian (or request it if the state does not

permit Libertarian registration, and not be registered with any other party):  verbally certify

your registration status and your agreement with the non-aggression principle with your affiliate officers or the state

Secretary.  For more information, contact Stuart Simms at StuSimms*LPmaryland.org.

The executive board meets

monthly.  All meetings are open

to Central Committee members.

Contact the Chairman for date,

time, and location.

Payment Information

Maryland/county-only dues $ 20.00

Additional donation: _____

Total Payment: $_____

Monthly Credit Card Donation: $_____

“Check  “Mastercard  “VISA   “Discover

Card# ________________ Exp: ___

Signature _____________________
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I’d like to volunteer for:
“ Envelope stuffing
“ Outreach programs
“ Computer work
“ County organization
“ Campaign help
“ Public Relations
“ Other: ___________

Federal law requires political committees to report the name, mailing address, and occupation

and name of employer for each individual whose contributions aggregate in excess of $200 in a

calendar year.  Political contributions are not tax deductible.

Occupation: _________________________ Employer: ____________________________

Maryland voters registered Libertarian:

22,483 (0.56%)
(before de-certification!)



Libertarian Party of Maryland
P.O. Box 176
Abingdon, MD  21009-0176

“Individual Liberty is Our Top Priority”
Call 1-800-MLP-1776 if you agree

Please check the first line of the
mailing label to verify your
MdLP status (see page 2)

L

LPmaryland.org
Stay up-to-date on MdLP activities with our online calendar-of-

events:  visit LPmaryland.org/events/ (often!).  Check

page 7 for contact numbers not listed here.

April 9 (Tuesday).  Program Committee meeting.  Page 1

April 15 (Monday).  Tax Day protests

April 28 (Sunday).  Annual MdLP Convention.  Page 1

May 20 (Monday) 6:30-7:45pm.  Marilyn Mosby.  Page 4

June 16 (Sunday) 11am-6pm.  Baltimore Pride Festival.  Page 4

May 21-25, 2020: National LP presidential nominating Conven-

tion in Austin, Texas.

1-800-MLP-1776

Get your very own MdLP plates!

Promote the MdLP Contact Robert Glaser


